
CARDINAL WYSZNNSKI. 

Following talks held by representatives of the 
Polish United Workers party, and the Government of the Polish 
peoples' Republic with Father Cardinal Wysznnski, the Cardinal 
has returned to the capital and has taken over office. 

On October 29th, the Primate of Poland - Wysznnski, 
pronounced the blessing from the balcoiy of the Archbishop's 
Palace, Warsaw, on the faithful who had gathered there to 
greet him. 

In the afternoon, Cardinal received Warsaw children, 
who greeted him on his return and brought him bunches of flowers. 
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SHIPMENT RECEIVED FROM WARSAW, 

2. 11. 56. 


